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We can not continue to feel unsafe in and on our own property .The taxes continue to 

increase and we feel so frightened. You are allowing this to continue,by having no 

rules for the homeless but we have new rules all the time.Our homes are starting to 

lose value,which is our life savings and people are leaving as fast as they can ,as a 

result of no restrictions on the criminals.This has to stop before Portland becomes a 

ghost town. 


